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Town of Greenville, New Hampshire
Planning Board
Minutes
Thursday, January 25, 2018

The Greenville Planning Board met on Thursday, January 25, 2018 at 7:00 pm in the Town Hall, 46
Main Street, Greenville, NH 03048.

In attendance were Chairman Ed White, Members Michael Sadowski & Miles Horsley & Selectman Doug

Reardon

CALLED TO ORDER:
Chairman White called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.

PUBLIC HEARING — Update of the Town of Greenville’s Master Plan
The Board reviewed the edits/changes made to the Master Plan as a result of the public hearing held
onJanuary 11, 2018. No additional edits were made. The Board supported the changes as presented.

Motion:
Member Michael Sadowski motioned to approve the changes to the Master Plan, Member Miles
Horsley 2" VOTE: Al in favor. Motion passed unanimously.

OTHER BUSINESS:

Blanch Farm Road Letter

Chairman White informed the Board about a letter received from Patrick Netreba inquiring about
Blanch Farm Road and whether it was a town owned and maintained road. Chairman White stated
that the letter was sent to Town Counsel for his reply.

ADJOURNMENT: :
Member Sadowski motioned to adjourn at 7:30 pm, Member Horsley 2" VOTE: Altin favor. Motion
passed.

Respectfully Submitted,
Debra A. Butcher

APPROVED BY:
Greenville Planning Board
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Edward White, Chairman
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Michael Sadowki, Member

Scott Tenney, BOS Ex-Officio
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Miles Hdrsley, Member

Rob Duval, Member - ABSENT
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